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November 12, 2021

Dear Students and Families,

On Monday, November 15th chromebooks, learning materials and personal devices (cell phones)
will be available for pick up at the Spooner Wesleyan Church from 8 a.m.- 6 p.m. Pick up will
take place in the Fellowship building (back building behind the church).

Students will be expected to complete independent learning activities starting Monday when they
have computers in hand. School will proceed virtually on Tuesday, November 16th with teachers
live streaming classes. Students are expected to follow their daily schedule and join each Google
Meet at the beginning of their scheduled class period. Attendance will be taken at the beginning
of each class.

The most critical piece of this matter continues to be the health and safety of our students and
staff members. In person instruction will not resume at Spooner Middle School until we are
assured the environment is safe for everyone in the building.

I can’t thank the students enough for the phenomenal job they did remaining calm and doing
exactly what we had practiced in all of our safety drills on Wednesday, November 10th. I also
want to thank you for your support. Our partnership ensures a safe and supportive learning
environment for all of our students. If you have any questions regarding remote learning, please
contact me or your student’s teachers.

Sincerely,
Missy Giesregen
Middle School Principal


